
Reference Code: 

Creator(s): 

2021/94/18

Department of the Taoiseach

Accession Conditions: Open 

Copyright:  National Archives, Ireland. 
May only be reproduced with 
the written permission of the 
Director of the National 
Archives. 



Office of the President-Elect 

and Vice President-Elect 

November 26, 1992 

Dear Mr. Prime Minister: 

Thank you for your message of congratulations upon my election as President of the 
United States. I appreciate your kind words of support as I prepare for the challenges ahead. 

With the end of the Cold War, the world stands at the threshold of a new era of great 
promise. To seize the opportunities and meet the challenges in this time of dramatic change, 
the United States must remain fully engaged in world affairs and continue a leading role. I look 
forward to working with you and other leaders of the international community toward our 
common goals. 

His Excellency 
Albert Reynolds, 

Prime Minister of Ireland, 
Dublin. 

Sincerely, 

Bill Clinton 

P. O. Box 8086, Lillie Rock, AR 72203-8086 501-374-3322 
1120 Vermont Avenue, N.W., Washington, DC 20270 202-973-2600 
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